
 

 

 

 

 

For more information, contact prolife@adw.org or visit youthrallyandmassforlife.org
 

Art Contest
The Roman Catholic Archdiocese of Washington will be hosting the first annual Pro-Life Art Contest!  
Youth are invited to share projects in any of the following three categories:

Submit your art by email to prolife@adw.org by midnight on January 1, 2022. 

We welcome submissions from any youth ages 13-18 in the United States. 

Pro-Life

Poster Art: Help us to design posters for next year’s Youth Rally! Submissions should share a pro-life 
message that is clear, easy to understand, and respectful of all people. The winning project 
will be shared at next year’s event.

Visual Art: We would like to find a beautiful and poignant image to share during the Youth Rally.  
Please submit any photography or visual art that shows the importance of the pro-life 
movement. The winning project will be displayed during the Moment of Silence and Prayer 
for Lives Lost From Abortion.

Video Art: Please submit a short (20 second) video explaining why you represent the pro-life 
movement. In addition to an email submission, you can also post your video on social 
media using the hashtag #iStand4Life. 
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